
From: Maureen Temme  

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 12:02 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] July 25 PEC meeting ... Heritage Alteration Permit for Fugitive Slave Chapel to move 

to Fanshawe Pioneer Village 

Planning and Environment Committee, 

A Heritage Alteration Permit for the Fugitive Slave Chapel to move to Fanshawe Pioneer Village is 

expected to be on the July 25/22 PEC agenda.   Please add the note below to the addeds of this 

topic.  You have my permission for this.    Sincerely, Maureen Temme, 66 Palmer Street, London, N6H 

1P7   

 

Planning and Environment Committee,  

Over several years the City, community organizations, and heritage-interested persons have worked to 

preserve the Fugitive Slave Chapel.  Through this work, an agreement has been reached with Fanshawe 

Pioneer Village to take on the building and proceed with much needed work. 

Please approve any permits required - Heritage Alteration Permit at this time - to allow this important 

work to go ahead.  Fanshawe Pioneer Village and other community organizations are ready to work 

together, and it will be great to see things proceeding as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Temme 

66 Palmer Street, London    

 

 

 


